
 
Tuesday, October 29, 2024 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Bryle Justine F. Calilong, a dedicated 
and passionate youth leader from Barangay Maria Fe. During his time volunteering with Peace 
Corps Philippines events, Bryle demonstrated exceptional leadership abilities and a strong 
commitment to his community, which set him apart as an outstanding youth volunteer. 
 
From the beginning, Bryle has been an enthusiastic participant in our community programs. I had 
the pleasure of being hosted by Bryle and his family and his sense of responsibility and 
dedication to his community was shown through his interactions with not only youths and 
neighbors, but also his family. Bryle consistently made me feel welcomed and part of his family.  
 
Bryle’s initiative and creativity were particularly evident during Maria Fe Youth Camp, where he 
participated and help gather youths to join the camp. His efforts helped create a positive, 
inclusive environment, enabling participants to feel more connected and engaged.  
 
I am confident that Bryle will continue to make a positive impact wherever he goes. His 
leadership skills, dedication to his community, and enthusiastic spirit make him an invaluable 
asset to any program or organization. I wholeheartedly recommend Bryle for opportunities that 
will further develop his talents and nurture his commitment to serving others. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at anne.tengson@outlook.com or 921.583.9087 if you would like 
further information regarding Bryle's qualifications and contributions. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
 
Anne Nicole T. Tengson 
Peace Corps Volunteer 
Peace Corps Philippines 
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